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January 13, 1960

Mr. Thecdore J. Kuhlman
Wingren and Kuhlman
335 Symes Building
Denver 2, Colorado

Re: John Bockhold's# 8 Hefley well
Lot 7- 2-1N-102W, Rio Rlanco County

Dear Mr, Kuhlman:

On October 17, 1958 we received a letter from you
advising that you were the sttorney for John Bockhold, We were also
informed, upon recuest for completion of the above well, that negotiations
were under way regarding this well.

To dste we have no further date on well, having written
Mr, Bockhold several times. We would eppreciate data for our files as tc
the present ststus of well, Intention to drill this well was approved on

Very truly yours,
OIL AND GAE CONSERVATION COMMISSION

D.V.Rogers, Deputy Director
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CC: John Bockhold
312-17th St.
Deaver, Colorado



